
Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Home Sharing Ordinance Questions

Alfred Artis <gimpobean13@gmail.com> Mon, May 2, 2016 at 4:13 PM
To: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org 
Cc: etta.armstrong@lacity.org

Hi there,

I just left a voicemail with you Sharon, but wanted to send an email as well.

My question is in regards to the home sharing ordinance (CF#14-1635-S2) and how my concerned neighbors and 
I should send in our letters throughout this process. We want to make sure that our letters go to all the 
appropriate city authorities, which as far as I can tell is the Planning Department, City Planning Commission, 
and the city council.

I spoke with Matthew Glesne in the Planning Department, and he outlined instructions on sending letters this 
way:

• To reach the Planning Department, address the letter to matthew.glesne@lacity.org
• To reach the Planning Commissioners, address the letter to cpc@lacity.org
• Include both the CPC # (CPC-2016-1243-CA) and the council file # (CF14-1635-S2)
• To reach the city council, address the letter to my council member and you, the city clerk.

Do you have anything to add to that, or does that seem like the best route?

Thanks!
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